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Projects Present Brainminders
In Loudon County Schools

Birthdays
Angeleea Varner- 8th

Kim Knott- 20th

Anchor’s “Mr. Sexy Legs” Contest
Fundraiser is a hugh success.

Pilot members, Norma, Felicia,

Sandra, Judy, Carla and Myrtle

presented the Brainminder

puppets to 125 students at the

Lenoir City Elementary School

on March 11. They had a very

enthusiastic crowd and were

well received.
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“Mr. Sexy Legs” Fundraiser a Huge Success!
Anchor Club held its annual fundraiser “Mr. Sexy Legs”  contest during the Lenoir City High School PTSO Prom Fashion show. We

had nine brave guys strutting their stuff on stage along with their Anchor escorts in order to raise money for the club. During inter-
mission the audience votes on their favorite pair of legs by putting money in the contestant’s decorated jars out in the lobby. The
money is counted and the winner, Taylor Hawk, was crowned at the end of the show. The club raised $1,236.10! An all time
record. Anchor plans to make a donation to PTSO’s Project Graduation with part of the money raised.
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Fundraising
Division

We have all been busy getting ready for the Fashion Show/
Luncheon. I hope we are selling lots of tickets! Please bring your
money and number of tickets sold to the Tuesday night meeting.
Remember Friday night from 5:30 on we will be setting up for the
Luncheon. Come when you can to help. Remember to bring fake
Ficus trees if you have one to help decorate the stage. We wil need
help on Saturday morning too. Most of you can come at 9 am
except for the kitchen help. Dress in your best 50s outfits and bring
your doorprize and homemade cookies. We are having a hoola
hoop contest, so practice up ladies. Let Dara or Tammy know if you
have any silent auction items.

The golf tournament planning is going well. We will have more
details after the fashion show. Remember to bring your pill bottles
with quarters for the piggy bank. Keep the specialty chocolate nuts
in mind for Easter baskets. We will be selling nuts at the Fashion
show.       Jill Tarter

Plans for “Rock’n Into Spring”
Fashion Show & Luncheon

Anchors: Where are They Now?
Heather Knott, was a past co-president of Anchor Club (2007-

08) and is now a Lenoir City Pilot Club provisional member. After
graduating from Lenoir City High School, she has been attending
UT Knoxville and was accepted into UT’s nursing school last
spring. She is currently finishing up her junior year where she is
doing her clinicals at Blount Memorial, UT hospital and will be
going to Redbird, Kentucky for a week of clinicals where they will
be providing healthcare to the rural residents of Redbird. She is
also a volunteer for Medic. She plans to take one more
Pharmacology class this summer and also hopes to do an intern-
ship job at either UT or St. Marys hospital. She has two more
semesters and then she hopes to find work locally in either sur-
gery or geriatrics or make the decision to go on for her master’s
as a nurse practitioner.
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Special Olympics Basketball Tournament

Reading for Pre-School on Thursdays is at 11:00 am this year.
Mar. 1 Tuesday- Bingo at Baptist Healthcare @ 6:30 (need at least 6 helpers)
Mar. 22 Tuesday- Monthly meeting 6:30 (Divisions at 6:00) @ Panda Buffet
Mar. 26 Saturday- Annual Club Fundraiser Fashion Show & Luncheon @ St. Thomas Church
April 9, 2011 - Alzheimer’s Forget Me Not 5K Run @ Lenoir City High School @ 8:00 AM
April 14-16, 2011 - TN District Convention @ Murfreesboro, TN
April 26 Tuesday- Monthly meeting 6:30 (Anchor Installation) @ TBA

Mark Your Calendar!

Our Anchors had another busy month. Every Saturday sever-
al teens helped our Loudon County Special Ed team prepare
for the Special Olympics Basketball tournament held at
Maryville College. They also went to the tournament to cheer
them on. We also had 30 anchors help with the PTSO Prom
Fashion Show where PTSO raised over $2,000 for their
Scholarship fund.


